
 22nd May 2019  

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    95.5%  Class 5 97.3% 

Caterpillars   88.6%  Class 6 99.7% 

Class 2          95.7%  Class 7 90.7% 

Class 3          96.3%  Class 8 99.3% 

Class 4 98.7%  Class 9 96.3% 

 

Last  Week’s 99.7  

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 95.8%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

Diary Dates 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

23rd May 2019 – School closed all 

day for voting 

 

CLASS 7 ASSEMBLY 

24th May  2019—9.15am—

Parents Invited 

 

PTFA Bingo Night 

24th May 2019—3.30pm to 

4.30pm 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF 

TERM 

24th May  - Pupils return to school 

on Tuesday 4th June 

 

NURSERY FOREST SCHOOL 

PARENT ENGAGEMENT  

Friday 7th June  

AM and PM  

 

CREATIVE CATERPILLAR    

ASSEMBLY  

7th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome  

 

CLASS 5 ASSEMBLY  

14th June 9:15am Parents invited 

  

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

 

 

         Sports Day 

Well, the weather has been kind to us, thank goodness! It 
was touch and go today! I have been amazed at the      
sportsmanship demonstrated from the children during the races. I am very proud! The 
parents weren’t bad either! We will let you know the winning house team as soon as  
possible!  
This very short term comes to a close on Friday, where have those four weeks gone! I 
would like to thank the children for their amazing attitude to learning and the respect 
shown to one another in school. Please remember we do not return to school until 
TUESDAY 4th June! Happy Holidays! 

Summer Book Fair 
 

There will be a summer book fair held at school  during 20th to 27th 
June. This will be held at the end of the school day in the hall. Book prices 
from £1! Bargain!  

Eyes down!  
 

Don’t forget to buy your ticket for PTFA Spring 
bingo on Friday after school. £3 for 2 games, drink 
and crisps!  

For Sale 
One of our parents is selling her Strawberry plants. Taken from her established 
patch last year. £1.50 each or 4 for £5.00.  Contact Paula Jones on 
07796 413362 or email paulajones_18@hotmail.co.uk. 



Please remember all  
Newsletters and holiday lists are on our school      

website. 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk 

Please check our website and twitter for more 
news, calendar dates and updates through the 
week at @KnypersleyFirst  

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Lunchtime Stars 

 

Busy Bees      Yvie Ogden 

Caterpillars   Thomas Planeta 

Class 2  Alyssa Walton 

Class 3          Seth Tracey 

Class 4          Lexie Heath 

Class 5            Harry Dobson 

Class 6            Nevaeh Denton 

Class 7        Reggie Brennan 

Class 8            Isabel Ellerton 

Class 9            Sky-Louise Wilson 

Lunchtime Merit Award 

The Whole School 

Student of the Week     

Busy Bees      Arlo Hughes 

Creative   Owen Harvey 

Caterpillars     

2  Kobe Charlton 

3               Teagan Byng 

4          Jessica Townsend 

5         Christopher Bedson 

6   Izaak Fynney 

7         Evie Weeks 

8           Josie Bradbury 

9          All of Class 9 

            Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees     All of Busy Bees 

Creative  All of Creative Caterpillars 

Caterpillars     

2   Jenson Pelaczyk 

3   William Chambers  

4           All of Class 4 

5   All of Class 5 

6          All of Class 6 

7         James Christie 

8   Finley Dawson-English 

9   Oscar Malkin 

          

   

Congratulations 

We are on Week 4 of the school dinner menu this week. 

Parentpay 

In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on 

ParentPay are cleared regularly for School Meals,     

KidsZone and School Trips. Our debt policy can be found 

on our website: http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/policies. 

Captain Carrot nose’s healthy lunch campaign.   

This week’s recipe is:  

https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/main-courses/honey-

and-lemon-chicken-couscous-salad/ 

Enjoy!  

Look out for another  recipe next week!   

Knypersley Questionnaire 
Thank you to everyone who has completed our questionnaires so 
far. We really value your comments. We would appreciate as many  
responses as possible to gain a true reflection of your views.  
Either follow the link sent by text or ask for a paper copy at the 
office. Thank you.  

Reception Plea 

Our reception staff have asked for donations of the following items. For the 

girls white tops, trousers, socks, pants and tights. For the boys white tops, 

trousers and school jumpers. Also any unwanted wallpaper for their creative 

activities. 

https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/main-courses/honey-and-lemon-chicken-couscous-salad/
https://recipes.sainsburys.co.uk/recipes/main-courses/honey-and-lemon-chicken-couscous-salad/

